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Statement: 

The Republic of Korea would like to thank the CCS-UN for developing the System-wide Road Map for 
Innovating UN Data and Statistics aiming to improve its delivery of statistical assistance and 
coordination for the member states.  
Regarding priority areas in the Road Map, the planning and implementation of relevant work 
programmes have been well organized according to their importance.  
Nevertheless, we would like to suggest that Targets under Goal 1 will be included in the priority work 
programme for the Committee.  
Especially, needs for use of new data sources have continued to grow in a crisis like COVID-19. 
Therefore, we hope that actions for improving data sources for the UN and its member states, such as 
building a consensus among different communities, putting in place legislative and institutional 
measures, and obtaining skills, are added to the priority work programme. 
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